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Dear Mr. Guillot:

Thank you for your letter (L/JUR/2000/19) of 21 February 2000 in which you offered permission to use
material in draft new ITU-R Recommendation F.bwa (Document 9/1016) in the development of IEEE 802.16
standards under five specified terms and conditions. While I note that IEEE Working Group 802.16 is still
considering whether or not to include this material, we appreciate the flexibility that your offer provides us.
Therefore, we are pleased to accept your offer along with the terms therein.

I note that condition (3) specified that the Radiocommunications Bureau “should be given the possibility of
using selected IEEE materials in its texts, upon submitting a written request to the IEEE identifying the material
concerned.” I have confirmed with IEEE Standards Association (IEEE-SA) staff that IEEE-SA will be happy to
review specific ITU-R requests on a case-by-case basis.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16

cc: Dr. James T. Carlo, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
Ms. Susan Tatiner, Director, IEEE Standards Publishing Programs
Dr. José M. Costa
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